
Editorial Note 

Dr H W Wheate, OBEjoins the Editorial Board of Leprosy Review. 

It is with the greatest of pleasure that we welcome Dr H W Wheate as a new 
member of the Editorial Board of Leprosy Review. Following many years as 

leprosy specialist in Tanzania and later in the All-Africa Leprosy and Rehabili­
tation Training Centre (ALERT) in Addis Ababa, Dr Wheate needs no intro­
duction in the world of leprosy. At a stage in the history of this subject when 

teaching, training and the methodology of leprosy control are becoming of 
increasing importance, we look forward to the opportunity of benefitting 
from his wide experience and wisdom. 
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